
 

 

 

17th July 2022 

 
Extreme Heat Forecast  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Please see information below regarding how we will deal with the extreme temperatures 

forecast for Monday and Tuesday.  This is further to the text messages that have already been 

sent to you. 

Monday 18th July & Tuesday 19th July 

• Normal school day where students will be in lessons as planned.   

• Students do not need to wear blazers, ties and can have their top buttons 

unfastened.   
• Students may choose to wear their PE kit instead of uniform.   

• Students may wear a sunhat / cap. 

  

General  

• We are following the guidance outlined in the ‘Looking after children in a heatwave’ 

guidance, which can be found here: Looking after children and those in early years 

settings during heatwaves: for teachers and professionals - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  

• All students will be provided with water, provided by us.   

• During lessons, all windows will be opened from 06.30am to allow maximum 

ventilation and then closed when the outdoor air becomes warmer than indoors.   

• Teachers will be asked, where possible to deliver lessons without electronic devices 
so computers etc. can be switched off, in addition to lights in the classrooms.   

 Finally, we will ensure that there are water stations set-up around school and students have the 

opportunity to refill their bottles as appropriate.   

 

Thank you for your support and rest assured we will take all reasonable steps to ensure the 

wellbeing of all students during the extreme weather.   

  

Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss L Proctor 

Principal 
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